
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 

Police Presence in Public Schools 

Strongly recommend the assignment of police officers in public schools
especially in
Montgomery Village,Md, Concerned  about the new opium and marajuana store in
Montgomery Village across from the US Post Office,Curaleaf,Children
could be impacted by the sale of these drugs to family members and
begin to use thus affecting their behavior in near by schools. 

Dennis Barnes 
Montgomery Village 




